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The Romance of Reunion Nov 12 2020 The reconciliation of North and South
following the Civil War depended as much on cultural imagination as on the
politics of Reconstruction. Drawing on a wide range of sources, Nina Silber
documents the transformation from hostile sectionalism to sentimental
reunion rhetoric. Northern culture created a notion of reconciliation that
romanticized and feminized southern society. In tourist accounts, novels,
minstrel shows, and popular magazines, northerners contributed to a mythic
and nostalgic picture of the South that served to counter their anxieties
regarding the breakdown of class and gender roles in Gilded Age America.
Indeed, for many Yankees, the ultimate symbol of the reunion process, and
one that served to reinforce Victorian values as well as northern hegemony,
was the marriage of a northern man and a southern woman. Southern men also
were represented as affirming traditional gender roles. As northern men
wrestled with their nation's increasingly global and aggressive foreign
policy, the military virtues extolled in Confederate legend became more
admired than reviled. By the 1890s, concludes Silber, northern whites had
accepted not only a newly resplendent image of Dixie but also a
sentimentalized view of postwar reunion.
The War Worth Fighting Jun 07 2020 This volume collects the papers of the
7th annual Larkin Symposium, adding additional essays to flesh out the
collection, that explore the context of the Abraham Lincoln presidency, the
implications of the Civil War and the new republic that emerged out of the
conflict.
The Civil War as a Theological Crisis May 19 2021 Viewing the Civil War as
a major turning point in American religious thought, Mark A. Noll examines

writings about slavery and race from Americans both white and black,
northern and southern, and includes commentary from Protestants and
Catholics in Europe and Canada. Though the Christians on all sides agreed
that the Bible was authoritative, their interpretations of slavery in
Scripture led to a full-blown theological crisis.
Confederate Reckoning Oct 12 2020 Stephanie McCurry tells a very different
tale of the Confederate experience. When the grandiosity of Southerners’
national ambitions met the harsh realities of wartime crises, unintended
consequences ensued. Although Southern statesmen and generals had built the
most powerful slave regime in the Western world, they had excluded the
majority of their own people—white women and slaves—and thereby sowed the
seeds of their demise.
The Next Civil War Mar 17 2021 The United States is coming to an end. The
only question is how. “Should be required reading for anyone interested in
preserving our 246-year experiment in self-government.” —The New York Times
Book Review * “Well researched and eloquently presented.” —The Atlantic *
“It’s not a matter of if but when: A civil war is on the way...In a time of
torment, this is a book well worth reading.” —Kirkus Reviews In this deeply
researched work of speculative nonfiction that reads like Ezra Klein’s Why
We’re Polarized crossed with David Wallace-Wells’s The Uninhabitable Earth,
a celebrated journalist takes a fiercely divided America and imagines five
chilling scenarios that lead to its collapse, based on in-depth interviews
with experts of all kinds. On a small two-lane bridge in a rural county that
loathes the federal government, the US Army uses lethal force to end a
standoff with hard-right anti-government patriots. Inside an ordinary diner,
a disaffected young man with a handgun takes aim at the American president
stepping in for an impromptu photo-op, and a bullet splits the hyperpartisan country into violently opposed mourners and revelers. In New York
City, a Category 2 hurricane plunges entire neighborhoods underwater and
creates millions of refugees overnight—a blow that comes on the heels of a
financial crash and years of catastrophic droughts— and tips America over
the edge into ruin. These nightmarish scenarios are just three of the five
possibilities most likely to spark devastating chaos in the United States
that are brought to life in The Next Civil War, a chilling and deeply
researched work of speculative nonfiction. Drawing upon sophisticated
predictive models and nearly two hundred interviews with experts—civil war
scholars, military leaders, law enforcement officials, secret service
agents, agricultural specialists, environmentalists, war historians, and
political scientists—journalist Stephen Marche predicts the terrifying
future collapse that so many of us do not want to see unfolding in front of
our eyes. Marche has spoken with soldiers and counterinsurgency experts
about what it would take to control the population of the United States, and
the battle plans for the next civil war have already been drawn up. Not by
novelists, but by colonels. No matter your political leaning, most of us can
sense that America is barreling toward catastrophe—of one kind or another.
Relevant and revelatory, The Next Civil War plainly breaks down the looming
threats to America and is a must-read for anyone concerned about the future
of its people, its land, and its government.
What This Cruel War Was Over Aug 10 2020 Using letters, diaries, and
regimental newspapers to take us inside the minds of Civil War

soldiers—black and white, Northern and Southern—as they fought and marched
across a divided country, this unprecedented account is “an essential
contribution to our understanding of slavery and the Civil War" (The
Philadelphia Inquirer). In this unprecedented account, Chandra Manning With
stunning poise and narrative verve, Manning explores how the Union and
Confederate soldiers came to identify slavery as the central issue of the
war and what that meant for a tumultuous nation. This is a brilliant and eyeopening debut and an invaluable addition to our understanding of the Civil
War as it has never been rendered before.
The Handy Civil War Answer Book Nov 05 2022 Provides answers to over nine
hundred questions involving the United States Civil War, detailing the war's
generals, weapons, battle events, and aftermath.
American Civil Wars Jul 09 2020 American Civil Wars takes readers beyond
the battlefields and sectional divides of the U.S. Civil War to view the
conflict from outside the national arena of the United States. Contributors
position the American conflict squarely in the context of a wider
transnational crisis across the Atlantic world, marked by a multitude of
civil wars, European invasions and occupations, revolutionary independence
movements, and slave uprisings—all taking place in the tumultuous decade of
the 1860s. The multiple conflicts described in these essays illustrate how
the United States' sectional strife was caught up in a larger, complex
struggle in which nations and empires on both sides of the Atlantic vied for
the control of the future. These struggles were all part of a vast web,
connecting not just Washington and Richmond but also Mexico City, Havana,
Santo Domingo, and Rio de Janeiro and--on the other side of the
Atlantic--London, Paris, Madrid, and Rome. This volume breaks new ground by
charting a hemispheric upheaval and expanding Civil War scholarship into the
realms of transnational and imperial history. American Civil Wars creates
new connections between the uprisings and civil wars in and outside of
American borders and places the United States within a global context of
other nations. Contributors: Matt D. Childs, University of South Carolina
Anne Eller, Yale University Richard Huzzey, University of Liverpool Howard
Jones, University of Alabama Patrick J. Kelly, University of Texas at San
Antonio Rafael de Bivar Marquese, University of Sao Paulo Erika Pani,
College of Mexico Hilda Sabato, University of Buenos Aires Steve Sainlaude,
University of Paris IV Sorbonne Christopher Schmidt-Nowara, Tufts University
Jay Sexton, University of Oxford
Fort Pillow Massacre Mar 05 2020 This work has been selected by scholars as
being culturally important and is part of the knowledge base of civilization
as we know it. This work is in the public domain in the United States of
America, and possibly other nations. Within the United States, you may
freely copy and distribute this work, as no entity (individual or corporate)
has a copyright on the body of the work. Scholars believe, and we concur,
that this work is important enough to be preserved, reproduced, and made
generally available to the public. To ensure a quality reading experience,
this work has been proofread and republished using a format that seamlessly
blends the original graphical elements with text in an easy-to-read
typeface. We appreciate your support of the preservation process, and thank
you for being an important part of keeping this knowledge alive and
relevant.

Why the Confederacy Lost Dec 14 2020 After the Civil War, someone asked
General Pickett why the Battle of Gettysburg had been lost: Was it Lee's
error in taking the offensive, the tardiness of Ewell and Early, or
Longstreet's hesitation in attacking? Pickett scratched his head and
replied, "I've always thought the Yankees had something to do with it." This
simple fact, writes James McPherson, has escaped a generation of historians
who have looked to faulty morale, population, economics, and dissent as the
causes of Confederate failure. These were all factors, he writes, but the
Civil War was still a war--won by the Union army through key victories at
key moments. With this brilliant review of how historians have explained the
Southern defeat, McPherson opens a fascinating account by several leading
historians of how the Union broke the Confederate rebellion. In every
chapter, the military struggle takes center stage, as the authors reveal how
battlefield decisions shaped the very forces that many scholars (putting the
cart before the horse) claim determined the outcome of the war. Archer Jones
examines the strategy of the two sides, showing how each had to match its
military planning to political necessity. Lee raided north of the Potomac
with one eye on European recognition and the other on Northern public
opinion--but his inevitable retreats looked like failure to the Southern
public. The North, however, developed a strategy of deep raids that was
extremely effective because it served a valuable political as well as
military purpose, shattering Southern morale by tearing up the interior.
Gary Gallagher takes a hard look at the role of generals, narrowing his
focus to the crucial triumvirate of Lee, Grant, and Sherman, who towered
above the others. Lee's aggressiveness may have been costly, but he well
knew the political impact of his spectacular victories; Grant and Sherman,
meanwhile, were the first Union generals to fully harness Northern resources
and carry out coordinated campaigns. Reid Mitchell shows how the Union's
advantage in numbers was enhanced by a dedication and perseverance of
federal troops that was not matched by the Confederates after their home
front began to collapse. And Joseph Glatthaar examines black troops, whose
role is entering the realm of national myth. In 1960, there appeared a
collection of essays by major historians, entitled Why the North Won the
Civil War, edited by David Donald; it is now in its twenty-sixth printing,
having sold well over 100,000 copies. Why the Confederacy Lost provides a
parallel volume, written by today's leading authorities. Provocatively
argued and engagingly written, this work reminds us that the hard-won
triumph of the North was far from inevitable.
This Mighty Scourge Jul 29 2019 A new collection of incisive, thoughtprovoking essays by the Pulitzer Prize-winning author of Battle Cry of
Freedom offers a fresh perspective on diverse facets of the Civil War, with
profiles of such figures as Harriet Tubman and Jesse James, analyses of
Confederate and Union military strategy, and studies on such topics as
presidential power, the myths and realities of the Confederacy, and more.
Drawn with the Sword Apr 29 2022 The author of the Pulitzer Prize-winning
Battle Cry of Freedom shares a collection of thought-provoking essays on the
Civil War, discussing the leaders of the era, the international impact of
the war, slavery, the problems with the modern study of history, and other
topics. UP.
Antislavery May 07 2020

How the South Won the Civil War Sep 30 2019 A provocative and propulsive
look at American history, and the myth that the Civil War's "new birth of
freedom" ended oligarchy. It just moved westward.
Writing the Civil War Nov 24 2021 Co-edited by the author of the Pulitzer
Prize-winning Battle Cry of Freedom, a collection of essays by fourteen
distinguished historians discusses the ongoing effort to chronicle the Civil
War and trends in Civil War scholarship. History Alt. UP.
Uncle Tom's Cabin Feb 13 2021 It is the best known book about American
slavery, and was so incendiary upon its first publication in 1852 that it
actually ignited the social flames that led to Civil War less than a decade
later. What began as a series of sketches for the Cincinnati abolitionist
newspaper The National Era scandalized the North, was banned in the South,
and ultimately became the bestselling novel of the 19th century. Today,
controversy over this melodramatic tale of the dignified slave Tom, the
brutal plantation owner Simon Legree, and Stowe's other vividly drawn
characters continues, as modern scholars debate the work's newly appreciated
feminist undertones and others decry it as the source of enduring
stereotypes about African Americans. As one of the most influential books in
U.S. history, it deserves to be read by all students of literature and of
the American story. American abolitionist and author HARRIET BEECHER STOWE
(1811-1896) was born in Connecticut, daughter of a Congregationalist
minister and sister to abolitionist theologian Henry Ward Beecher. She wrote
more than two dozen books, both fiction and nonfiction.
The Civil War as Global Conflict Oct 24 2021 A collection of scholarly
essays exploring the American Civil War from international perspectives. In
an attempt to counter the insular narratives of much of the sesquicentennial
commemorations of the Civil War in the United States, editors David T.
Gleeson and Simon Lewis present this collection of essays that examine the
war as more than a North American conflict, one with transnational concerns.
The book, while addressing the origins of the Civil War, places the struggle
over slavery and sovereignty in the United States in the context of other
conflicts in the Western hemisphere. Additionally, Gleeson and Lewis offer
an analysis of the impact of the war and its results overseas. Although the
Civil War was the bloodiest conflict in US history and arguably its single
most defining event, this work underscores the reality that the war was by
no means the only conflict that ensnared the global imperial powers in the
mid-nineteenth century. In some ways the Civil War was just another part of
contemporary conflicts over the definitions of liberty, democracy, and
nationhood. The editors have successfully linked numerous provocative themes
and convergences of time and space to make the work both coherent and
cogent. Subjects include such disparate topics as Florence Nightingale, Gone
with the Wind, war crimes and racial violence, and choices of allegiance
made by immigrants to the United States. While we now take for granted the
nation’s values of freedom and democracy, we cannot understand the impact of
the Civil War and the victorious “new birth of freedom” without thinking
globally. The contributors to The Civil War as Global Conflict reveal that
Civil War-era attitudes toward citizenship and democracy were far from fixed
or stable. Race, ethnicity, nationhood, and slavery were subjects of fierce
controversy. Examining the Civil War in a global context requires us to see
the conflict as a seminal event in the continuous struggles of people to

achieve liberty and fulfill the potential of human freedom. The book
concludes with a coda that reconnects the global with the local and provides
ways for Americans to discuss the war and its legacy more productively.
Contributors: O. Vernon Burton; Edmund L. Drago; Hugh Dubrulle; Niels
Eichhorn; W. Eric Emerson; Amanda Foreman; David T. Gleeson; Matthew Karp;
Simon Lewis; Aaron W. Marrs; Lesley Marx; Joseph McGill; James M. McPherson;
Alexander Noonan; Theodore N. Rosengarten; Edward B. Rugemer; Jane E.
Schultz; Aaron Sheehan-Dean; Christopher Wilkins “The writers of this
collection effectively balance local and global contexts to produce a
significant text that is invaluable to any scholar interested in research
desiring to move away from ‘pantomime-like North-South, black-white, bluegray binaries.’” —Jesse Tyler Lobbs, Kansas State University
Battle Cry of Freedom Mar 29 2022 Filled with fresh interpretations and
information, puncturing old myths and challenging new ones, Battle Cry of
Freedom will unquestionably become the standard one-volume history of the
Civil War. James McPherson's fast-paced narrative fully integrates the
political, social, and military events that crowded the two decades from the
outbreak of one war in Mexico to the ending of another at Appomattox. Packed
with drama and analytical insight, the book vividly recounts the momentous
episodes that preceded the Civil War--the Dred Scott decision, the LincolnDouglas debates, John Brown's raid on Harper's Ferry--and then moves into a
masterful chronicle of the war itself--the battles, the strategic
maneuvering on both sides, the politics, and the personalities. Particularly
notable are McPherson's new views on such matters as the slavery expansion
issue in the 1850s, the origins of the Republican Party, the causes of
secession, internal dissent and anti-war opposition in the North and the
South, and the reasons for the Union's victory. The book's title refers to
the sentiments that informed both the Northern and Southern views of the
conflict: the South seceded in the name of that freedom of selfdetermination and self-government for which their fathers had fought in
1776, while the North stood fast in defense of the Union founded by those
fathers as the bulwark of American liberty. Eventually, the North had to
grapple with the underlying cause of the war--slavery--and adopt a policy of
emancipation as a second war aim. This "new birth of freedom," as Lincoln
called it, constitutes the proudest legacy of America's bloodiest conflict.
This authoritative volume makes sense of that vast and confusing "second
American Revolution" we call the Civil War, a war that transformed a nation
and expanded our heritage of liberty.
If You Lived at the Time of the Civil War May 31 2022 Describes what life
was like, both in the North, or Union States, and South, or Confederate
States, during the Civil War
Slavery, Civil War, and Reconstruction, Grades 6 - 12 Jul 01 2022 Bring
history to life for students in grades 6–12 using Slavery, Civil War, and
Reconstruction. This 128-page book is perfect for independent study or use
as a tutorial aid. It explores history, geography, and social studies with
activities that involve critical thinking, writing, and technology. The book
includes topics such as slavery, the Civil War, the Reconstruction, the
Fugitive Slave Law, Dred Scott, Lincoln's presidency, the Freedman's Bureau,
and Jim Crow laws. It also includes vocabulary words, time lines, maps, and
reading lists. The book supports NCSS standards and aligns with state,

national, and Canadian provincial standards.
The American Nation Sep 03 2022
The War That Forged a Nation Oct 31 2019 More than 140 years ago, Mark
Twain observed that the Civil War had "uprooted institutions that were
centuries old, changed the politics of a people, transformed the social life
of half the country, and wrought so profoundly upon the entire national
character that the influence cannot be measured short of two or three
generations." In fact, five generations have passed, and Americans are still
trying to measure the influence of the immense fratricidal conflict that
nearly tore the nation apart. In The War that Forged a Nation, Pulitzer
Prize-winning historian James M. McPherson considers why the Civil War
remains so deeply embedded in our national psyche and identity. The drama
and tragedy of the war, from its scope and size--an estimated death toll of
750,000, far more than the rest of the country's wars combined--to the
nearly mythical individuals involved--Abraham Lincoln, Robert E. Lee,
Stonewall Jackson--help explain why the Civil War remains a topic of
interest. But the legacy of the war extends far beyond historical interest
or scholarly attention. Here, McPherson draws upon his work over the past
fifty years to illuminate the war's continuing resonance across many
dimensions of American life. Touching upon themes that include the war's
causes and consequences; the naval war; slavery and its abolition; and
Lincoln as commander in chief, McPherson ultimately proves the impossibility
of understanding the issues of our own time unless we first understand their
roots in the era of the Civil War. From racial inequality and conflict
between the North and South to questions of state sovereignty or the role of
government in social change--these issues, McPherson shows, are as salient
and controversial today as they were in the 1860s. Thoughtful, provocative,
and authoritative, The War that Forged a Nation looks anew at the reasons
America's civil war has remained a subject of intense interest for the past
century and a half, and affirms the enduring relevance of the conflict for
America today.
The Culture of Civil War in Kyoto Dec 26 2021 After 1467, war became
commonplace in Japan. This book explores that commonplace--the everyday
terrain of violence that men and women traced in their diaries, their suits
and petitions, their marches and rebellions, their dancing. This is not a
book about battles, causes, and resolutions. It is a book about the backwash
of battle in a great city, the murkiness and volatility of purpose that
marked ever new conflicts. It is about the absence of closure--the
resistance to closure--in a long war that broke apart medieval attachments
and identities to require fearsome trials with alternatives.
The Fiery Trial: Abraham Lincoln and American Slavery Aug 22 2021 “A
masterwork [by] the preeminent historian of the Civil War era.”—Boston Globe
Selected as a Notable Book of the Year by the New York Times Book Review,
this landmark work gives us a definitive account of Lincoln's lifelong
engagement with the nation's critical issue: American slavery. A master
historian, Eric Foner draws Lincoln and the broader history of the period
into perfect balance. We see Lincoln, a pragmatic politician grounded in
principle, deftly navigating the dynamic politics of antislavery, secession,
and civil war. Lincoln's greatness emerges from his capacity for moral and
political growth.

Everyday Life the Civil War Aug 29 2019 Eleven fascinating historical
articles (four or five pages long, and reproducible so teachers can hand
them out to students) summarize main points and deliver colorful, memorable
details about "everyday life" during the Civil War. Following each
illustrated article, three or four reproducible worksheets test
comprehension and spark deeper engagement through creative writing, arts and
crafts projects, research starters, critical thought questions, what-if
scenarios, and other activities. Topics include background and causes,
advantages of each side, first battles, the leaders, the soldiers life, the
home fronts, innovations, unusual facts (youthful, foreign, and female
soldiers), African Americans, hospitals and prisons, and the aftermath.
Grades 4-8. Suggested readings. Answer keys.
The Field of Blood Jun 19 2021 The previously untold story of the violence
in Congress that helped spark the Civil War In The Field of Blood, Joanne B.
Freeman recovers the long-lost story of physical violence on the floor of
the U.S. Congress. Drawing on an extraordinary range of sources, she shows
that the Capitol was rife with conflict in the decades before the Civil War.
Legislative sessions were often punctuated by mortal threats, canings,
flipped desks, and all-out slugfests. When debate broke down, congressmen
drew pistols and waved Bowie knives. One representative even killed another
in a duel. Many were beaten and bullied in an attempt to intimidate them
into compliance, particularly on the issue of slavery. These fights didn’t
happen in a vacuum. Freeman’s dramatic accounts of brawls and thrashings
tell a larger story of how fisticuffs and journalism, and the powerful
emotions they elicited, raised tensions between North and South and led
toward war. In the process, she brings the antebellum Congress to life,
revealing its rough realities—the feel, sense, and sound of it—as well as
its nation-shaping import. Funny, tragic, and rivetingly told, The Field of
Blood offers a front-row view of congressional mayhem and sheds new light on
the careers of John Quincy Adams, Henry Clay, and other luminaries, as well
as introducing a host of lesser-known but no less fascinating men. The
result is a fresh understanding of the workings of American democracy and
the bonds of Union on the eve of their greatest peril.
The Second Founding: How the Civil War and Reconstruction Remade the
Constitution Feb 02 2020 From the Pulitzer Prize–winning scholar, a timely
history of the constitutional changes that built equality into the nation’s
foundation and how those guarantees have been shaken over time. The
Declaration of Independence announced equality as an American ideal, but it
took the Civil War and the subsequent adoption of three constitutional
amendments to establish that ideal as American law. The Reconstruction
amendments abolished slavery, guaranteed all persons due process and equal
protection of the law, and equipped black men with the right to vote. They
established the principle of birthright citizenship and guaranteed the
privileges and immunities of all citizens. The federal government, not the
states, was charged with enforcement, reversing the priority of the original
Constitution and the Bill of Rights. In grafting the principle of equality
onto the Constitution, these revolutionary changes marked the second
founding of the United States. Eric Foner’s compact, insightful history
traces the arc of these pivotal amendments from their dramatic origins in
pre–Civil War mass meetings of African-American “colored citizens” and in

Republican party politics to their virtual nullification in the late
nineteenth century. A series of momentous decisions by the Supreme Court
narrowed the rights guaranteed in the amendments, while the states actively
undermined them. The Jim Crow system was the result. Again today there are
serious political challenges to birthright citizenship, voting rights, due
process, and equal protection of the law. Like all great works of history,
this one informs our understanding of the present as well as the past:
knowledge and vigilance are always necessary to secure our basic rights.
The Gettysburg Address Aug 02 2022 The Address was delivered at the
dedication of the Soldiers' National Cemetery in Gettysburg, Pennsylvania,
on the afternoon of Thursday, November 19, 1863, during the American Civil
War, four and a half months after the Union armies defeated those of the
Confederacy at the decisive Battle of Gettysburg. In just over two minutes,
Lincoln invoked the principles of human equality espoused by the Declaration
of Independence and redefined the Civil War as a struggle not merely for the
Union, but as "a new birth of freedom" that would bring true equality to all
of its citizens, and that would also create a unified nation in which
states' rights were no longer dominant. Throughout history, some books have
changed the world. They have transformed the way we see ourselves - and each
other. They have inspired debate, dissent, war and revolution. They have
enlightened, outraged, provoked and comforted. They have enriched lives and destroyed them. Now Penguin brings you the works of the great thinkers,
pioneers, radicals and visionaries whose ideas shook civilization and helped
make us who we are.
Slavery by Another Name Jul 21 2021 A Pulitzer Prize-winning history of the
mistreatment of black Americans. In this 'precise and eloquent work' - as
described in its Pulitzer Prize citation - Douglas A. Blackmon brings to
light one of the most shameful chapters in American history - an 'Age of
Neoslavery' that thrived in the aftermath of the Civil War through the dawn
of World War II. Using a vast record of original documents and personal
narratives, Blackmon unearths the lost stories of slaves and their
descendants who journeyed into freedom after the Emancipation Proclamation
and then back into the shadow of involuntary servitude thereafter. By turns
moving, sobering and shocking, this unprecedented account reveals these
stories, the companies that profited the most from neoslavery, and the
insidious legacy of racism that reverberates today.
2,000 Questions and Answers about the Civil War Jan 27 2022 A rich
collection of trivia and facts enables history buffs to test personal
knowledge with category-specific questions and includes informative sidebar
articles, anecdotes, and more than fifty unusual photographs.
The Handy Civil War Answer Book Apr 17 2021 Battles, Blood, Honor, and
Heroism The nation’s highest-casualty, bloodiest war is still discussed,
studied, and acted out. It continues to affect the political boundaries of
today. From the economic, political, and social forces behind the conflict,
through the first shots fired at Fort Sumter, the military strategies,
battles, and people, and from Lee’s surrender at Appomattox to the Southern
reconstruction and modern aftermath, The Handy Civil War Answer Book is a
captivating, concise, and convenient history of America’s defining conflict.
The complex, turbulent, and difficult events leading to the war are
explained. The genius and folly of Union and Confederate generals, major

battles, and the experiences of lesser-known soldiers and civilians are
examined. Blending historical review with a little surprising trivia into an
engaging question-and-answer format, it is perfect for browsing and answers
more than 900 questions, including … • How did the Mexican–American War
influence 1850s America? • What was Robert E. Lee’s connection to George
Washington? • What was so important about the Homestead Act? • Would North
and South have been reconciled if Lincoln had not been assassinated? • What
became of Generals Grant and Lee after the war?
Armies of Deliverance Oct 04 2022 Loyal Americans marched off to war in
1861 not to conquer the South but to liberate it. So argues Elizabeth R.
Varon in Armies of Deliverance, a sweeping narrative of the Civil War and a
bold new interpretation of Union and Confederate war aims. Northerners
imagined the war as a crusade to deliver the Southern masses from
slaveholder domination and to bring democracy, prosperity, and education to
the region. As the war escalated, Lincoln and his allies built the case that
emancipation would secure military victory and benefit the North and South
alike. The theme of deliverance was essential in mobilizing a Unionist
coalition of Northerners and anti-Confederate Southerners. Confederates,
fighting to establish an independent slaveholding republic, were determined
to preempt, discredit, and silence Yankee appeals to the Southern masses. In
their quest for political unity Confederates relentlessly played up two
themes: Northern barbarity and Southern victimization. Casting the Union
army as ruthless conquerors, Confederates argued that the emancipation of
blacks was synonymous with the subjugation of the white South. Interweaving
military and social history, Varon shows that everyday acts on the
ground--from the flight of slaves, to protests against the draft, the
plundering of civilian homes, and civilian defiance of military
occupation--reverberated at the highest levels of government. Varon also
offers new perspectives on major battles, illuminating how soldiers and
civilians alike coped with the physical and emotional toll of the war as it
grew into a massive humanitarian crisis. The Union's politics of deliverance
helped it to win the war. But such appeals failed to convince Confederates
to accept peace on the victor's terms, ultimately sowing the seeds of
postwar discord. Armies of Deliverance offers innovative insights on the
conflict for those steeped in Civil War history and novices alike.
Daily Life in Civil War America Dec 02 2019 The United States Civil War
touched the lives of every American North and South at that time. This
informative book makes extensive use of journals, newspapers, and diaries to
bring together the experience of the soldier, civilian, and slave in one
volume. What the soldiers ate, how they lived, and what they did for
entertainment are discussed in detail. The experiences of Billy Yank and
Johnny Reb are contrasted with activities on the homefront to bring this
turbulent era alive for students, teachers, and Civil War buffs.
Why Texans Fought in the Civil War Jan 15 2021 In Why Texans Fought in the
Civil War, Charles David Grear provides insights into what motivated Texans
to fight for the Confederacy. Mining important primary sources-including
thousands of letters and unpublished journals-he affords readers the
opportunity to hear, often in the combatants' own words, why it was so
important to them to engage in tumultuous struggles occurring so far from
home. As Grear notes, in the decade prior to the Civil War the population of

Texas had tripled. The state was increasingly populated by immigrants from
all parts of the South and foreign countries. When the war began, it was not
just Texas that many of these soldiers enlisted to protect, but also their
native states, where they had family ties. CHARLES DAVID GREAR, who received
his PhD in history from Texas Christian University, is an assistant
professor of history at Prairie View A&M University. He holds a PhD from
Texas Christian University.
This Distracted and Anarchical People: New Answers for Old Questions about
the Civil War-Era North Sep 22 2021 Eleven iconoclastic scholars take aim at
many of the accepted interpretations of the Civil War North in this
provocative new anthology
Civil War Trivia and Fact Book Jun 27 2019 Provides answers to questions on
the personalities, statistics, places, weapons, and events of the Civil War
Looming Civil War Jan 03 2020 How did Americans imagine the Civil War
before it happened? The most anticipated event of the nineteenth century
appeared in novels, prophecies, dreams, diaries, speeches, and newspapers
decades before the first shots at Fort Sumter. People forecasted a frontier
filibuster, an economic clash between free and slave labor, a race war, a
revolution, a war for liberation, and Armageddon. Reading their premonitions
reveals how several factors, including race, religion, age, gender, region,
and class, shaped what people thought about the future and how they imagined
it. Some Americans pictured the future as an open, contested era that they
progressed toward and molded with their thoughts and actions. Others saw the
future as a closed, predetermined world that approached them and sealed
their fate. When the war began, these opposing temporalities informed how
Americans grasped and waged the conflict. In this creative history, Jason
Phillips explains how the expectations of a host of characters-generals,
politicians, radicals, citizens, and slaves-affected how people understood
the unfolding drama and acted when the future became present. He reconsiders
the war's origins without looking at sources using hindsight, that is,
without considering what caused the cataclysm and whether it was inevitable.
As a result, Phillips dispels a popular myth that all Americans thought the
Civil War would be short and glorious at the outset, a ninety-day affair
full of fun and adventure. Much more than rational power games played by
elites, the war was shaped by uncertainties and emotions and darkened
horizons that changed over time. Looming Civil War highlights how
individuals approached an ominous future with feelings, thoughts, and
perspectives different from our sensibilities and unconnected to our view of
their world. Civil War Americans had their own prospects to ponder and forge
as they discovered who they were and where life would lead them. The Civil
War changed more than America's future; it transformed how Americans
imagined the future and how Americans have thought about the future ever
since.
Global Civil Society Sep 10 2020 The terms 'global' and 'civil society'
have both become part of the contemporary political lexicon. In this
important new book, Mary Kaldor argues that this is no coincidence and that
the reinvention of civil society has to be understood in the context of
globalization. The concept of civil society is no longer confined to the
borders of the territorial state. Whether one considers dissidents in
repressive regimes, landless labourers in Central America, campaigners

against land mines or global debt, or even religious fundamentalists, it is
now possible for them to link up with other like-minded groups in different
parts of the world and to address demands not just to national governments
but to global institutions as well. This has opened up new opportunities for
human emancipation, and, in particular, for going beyond war as a way of
managing global affairs. But it also entails new risks and insecurities.
This is a book about a political idea - an idea that came out of the 1989
revolutions. It is an idea that expresses a real phenomenon, even if the
boundaries and shape of the phenomenon are contested and subject to constant
redefinition. The study of past debates as well as the actions and arguments
of the present is a way of directly influencing the phenomenon, and of
contributing to a changing reality, if possible for the better. The task is
all the more urgent in the aftermath of September 11. Global Civil Society
will be read by students of politics, international relations and sociology,
as well as activists, policy-makers, journalists and all those engaged in
global public debates.
April 1865 Feb 25 2022 One month in 1865 witnessed the frenzied fall of
Richmond, a daring last-ditch Southern plan for guerrilla warfare, Lee's
harrowing retreat, and then, Appomattox. It saw Lincoln's assassination just
five days later and a near-successful plot to decapitate the Union
government, followed by chaos and coup fears in the North, collapsed
negotiations and continued bloodshed in the South, and finally, the start of
national reconciliation. In the end, April 1865 emerged as not just the tale
of the war's denouement, but the story of the making of our nation. Jay
Winik offers a brilliant new look at the Civil War's final days that will
forever change the way we see the war's end and the nation's new beginning.
Uniquely set within the larger sweep of history and filled with rich
profiles of outsize figures, fresh iconoclastic scholarship, and a gripping
narrative, this is a masterful account of the thirty most pivotal days in
the life of the United States.
Patriotic Toil Apr 05 2020 During the Civil War, the United States Sanitary
Commission attempted to replace female charity networks and traditions of
voluntarism with a centralized organization that would ensure women's
support for the war effort served an elite, liberal vision of nationhood.
Coming after years of debate over women's place in the democracy and status
as citizens, soldier relief work offered women an occasion to demonstrate
their patriotism and their rights to inclusion in the body politic.
Exploring the economic and ideological conflicts that surrounded women's
unpaid labors on behalf of the Union army, Jeanie Attie reveals the impact
of the Civil War on the gender structure of nineteenth-century America. She
illuminates how the war became a testing ground for the gendering of
political rights and the ideological separation of men's and women's domains
of work and influence. Attie draws on letters by hundreds of women in which
they reflect on their political awakenings at the war's outbreak and their
increasing skepticism of national policies as the conflict dragged on. Her
book integrates the Civil War into the history of American gender relations
and the development of feminism, providing a nuanced analysis of the
relationship among gender construction, class development, and state
formation in nineteenth-century America.
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